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Background

• The CEO Group met all day on October 3.

• We had representation from all Regulators and welcomed 
Patrick Savard as the new Director General of OIQ.
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Agenda items of note
The Group discussed the following topics: 
• Technicians and technologists and limited licensure issues

• Update on AB P&P committee 

• Mutual recognition of regulator CPD requirements

• Business class air travel for EC Board Volunteers 

• Consultation Program Check-in 
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Mutual recognition of regulator CPD requirements

• CEOs agreed in principle that they should work to 
move towards mutual recognition of CPD programs

• APEGA to initiate a potential MOU for mutual 
recognition of CPD programs amongst regulators
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Business class air travel for some EC Volunteers 

CEOs inquired whether this policy:
 is the best use of EC resources
 creates inequity in the treatment of volunteers 

especially considering the budget reductions that are 
being considered in today’s agenda.
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Questions?
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Thank you
Lia Daborn
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